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LMOP National Landfill Gas Energy Workshop 
Proceedings Available Online 

The Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to share the proceedings 
from our National Landfill Gas Energy Workshop with program Partners and other 
interested parties. The Workshop was held on April 7, 2016 in Charleston, South
Carolina. You can access the Workshop proceedings page on LMOP's website. 
The Workshop highlighted recent successes in landfill gas (LFG) energy projects as well 
as current trends affecting LFG energy development and the solid waste management 
sector. 
LMOP collaborated with the Solid Waste Association of North America (SWANA) to 
organize this workshop in conjunction with SWANA's 39th Annual Landfill Gas and 
Biogas Symposium. 

Sincerely,

The LMOP team
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